

Principal: Mark Woodhouse

Brandon Road Swaffham Norfolk PE37 7DZ

T: 01760 721480 E: office@tnha.org.uk http://tnha.org.uk/

The Nicholas Hamond Academy

Year 7/8/9

15th September 2020

Dear student

SAFER SCHOOLS APP

We hope you are well. As your academy we prioritise your well-being, mental health and safety. We do this by having a fantastic pastoral team, where you all have a member of staff that you can talk to, including a superb tutor you see daily and who is invested in how you are as a person.

You are taught about certain dangers regarding social media and you should all know what is meant by Run, Hide, Tell. Whilst you are at the academy, you know you can either speak to us in person or contact us by email if you have any worries or questions. However, there may be times where you are unsure of something and would like further information or need help.

In a world where we have fake news, we believe it is incredibly important that you have access to correct and proper information. We have therefore signed up to the Safer Schools App where you can find up-to-date information on issues such as social media, bullying, sexting etc. You also have the opportunity to do quizzes and there is a section on who to call if you have any problems. The app is completely free and we recommend you downloading it. To download the app, please do the following (you may need your parent/carer to help):-

- 1. Go to your app store, it is free, and search Safer Schools and download the app.
- 2. Open the app, you will be asked if you would like Safer Schools to send push notifications these are information updates. You can turn them on or off later if you are not sure.
- 3. Put our school name in it will automatically come up when you start typing with our logo.
- 4. Your Entry Code is 4898
- 5. The first page you will see is a welcome page. You can read this page and then click back to go to the main menu.



Pupil - Middle Secondary
The Nicholas Hamond Academy

We will be using this to understand how you would like to us to improve our academy, so please download the app. There will be rewards for the first 100 students to download the app. If you have any problems or questions, please feel free to contact any of the Pastoral Team or email: office@tnha.org.uk.

Kind regards.

Ms K. Ogden
Assistant Principal







